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New Frontiers in Social Innovation
Research Alex Nicholls 2015-09-18
This book is open access under a CC
BY license. Interest in social
innovation continues to rise, from

governments setting up social
innovation 'labs' to large
corporations developing social
innovation strategies. Yet theory
lags behind practice, and this
hampers our ability to understand
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social innovation and make the most
of its potential. This collection
brings together work by leading
social innovation researchers
globally, exploring the practice and
process of researching social
innovation, its nature and effects.
Combining theoretical chapters and
empirical studies, it shows how
social innovation is blurring
traditional boundaries between the
market, the state and civil society,
thereby developing new forms of
services, relationships and
collaborations. It takes a critical
perspective, analyzing potential
downsides of social innovation that
often remain unexplored or are
glossed over, yet concludes with a
powerful vision of the potential for
social innovation to transform
society. It aims to be a valuable
resource for students and
researchers, as well as policymakers
and others supporting and leading
social innovation.

Handbook of Research on Global
Competitive Advantage through
Innovation and Entrepreneurship Carmo
Farinha, Luís M. 2015-04-30 As
businesses seek to compete on a
global stage, they must be constantly
aware of pressures from all levels:
regional, local, and worldwide. The
organizations that can best build
advantages in diverse environments
achieve the greatest success. The
Handbook of Research on Global
Competitive Advantage through
Innovation and Entrepreneurship
explores the emergence of new ideas
and opportunities in various markets
and provides organizational leaders
with the tools they need to take full
advantage of those opportunities.
With a focus on economic growth in a
fast-paced environment, this handbook
is a critical reference for business
leaders, economists, and students of
economic theory.
New Waves in Innovation Management
Research (ISPIM Insights) Marcus
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Tynnhammar 2019-02-02 Launched in
2011 to recognize the prolific
contribution that PhD dissertations
make to the field of Innovation
Management, the ISPIM Dissertation
Award selects three winners from the
possible 100+ entries every year.
Aided in the selection process by the
generous support of Innovation
Leaders, the ISPIM presents the
awards at their annual Innovation
Conference. With only three finalists
being selected each year, many
excellent submissions do not receive
the recognition they deserve. To
rectify this, the 2018 ISPIM
Dissertation Award cast its spotlight
beyond the top three dissertations
and onto a much greater number of
entries. Compiling the top 28
submissions received this year, 'New
Waves in Innovation Management
Research' is organized into six
thematic sections that cover areas
such as investments, collaboration,
and creativity. Presenting a broad

range of case studies and data from
across global, this edited volume
illustrates the breadth of research
potential in the coming wave of
innovation management. This book will
be of interest to students,
researchers and professional
managers, alike, who are interested
in or actively involved in the latest
research on innovation management.
The Dynamics of Corporate Social
Responsibility Maria Aluchna
2016-12-27 This book explores recent
developments in the theory, strategic
perspective and international
practice of corporate social
responsibility. In particular it
discusses the consequences of the
economic slowdown apparent in many
economies and the impact of changes
in the regulatory environment. It
consists of three parts: Part one
addresses a variety of theoretical
approaches as well as the dynamics
and criticism of corporate social
responsibility. It takes into account
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social and governmental expectations
for the new and extended role of
companies in the economy and in
society, and provides a new context
and theoretical assumptions regarding
the functions and tasks of corporate
social responsibility. Part two
discusses the practical aspects
relating to strategic management and
corporate governance, corporate
disclosure and reporting, as well as
the empowerment of stakeholders.
Lastly, part three focuses on the
international practice of corporate
social responsibility in various
organizational and institutional
settings. Using numerous case
studies, the book explores the
challenges and tasks of CSR in
emerging markets, in the fashion
industry and in global and family
companies. It identifies the changes
that can be detected following the
financial crisis, closing the loop
and linking the empirical findings
with the revised theoretical

framework.
Innovating in Practice Tiziana RussoSpena 2016-11-13 The purpose of the
book is to devise an alternative
conceptual vocabulary for studying
innovation by stressing the role of
social, contextual and cultural
perspectives. This vocabulary is
drawn on a service and on
sociological perspectives on
innovation based on the ontological
assumption that innovation is a value
co-creation matter and that it takes
place in a reality that is multiple,
constructed and socially embedded.
The aim is to tackle key issues such
as social construction, service
innovation, knowledge and learning
processes, value (co) creation,
innovating and innovation activities
networking and collaborative
innovation.
Higher Education Systems Redesigned
Jonathan S. Gagliardi 2022-04-01 Long
an afterthought of the American
higher education ecosystem, multi-
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campus systems have become more
important than ever. In recent years,
leading higher education systems have
engaged in transforming the way they
work, scaling best practices,
leveraging data and analytics, and
creating platforms to optimize and
personalize these systems for
increasingly diverse students. In
Higher Education Systems Redesigned,
leaders of these efforts share their
insights into "systemness" and how to
facilitate sustainable change in a
system setting while navigating and
leveraging tensions between campus
and system priorities. Highlighting
examples of successful realignment of
these priorities with a focus on
contextualized design and
implementation, the book charts a
shift in the aim of systems. Rather
than perpetuating existing norms as
they have traditionally done, systems
are taking measures to spark
innovation across campuses and use
evidence-based practices to foster

student access and completion rates,
better serve communities, and drive
social mobility and economic growth.
Each chapter concludes with a list of
takeaways to guide other system
leaders and administrators. One of
the few recent examinations of higher
education systems, Higher Education
Systems Redesigned offers a
theoretical and practical framework
for how systems can continually
evolve.
Social Innovation and Sustainable
Entrepreneurship Maritza I. Espina
2018-08-31 The rapid and formative
rise in research on social innovation
and entrepreneurship means that
theoretical frameworks are still
being created, while traditional
notions of economic efficiency and
social welfare are tested. The field
is progressing fastest in the
measurement and measuring of social
entrepreneurial effectiveness. Social
innovators, who draw from
philanthropy, as well as capital
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markets, for financial resources,
have adopted the lean start up as a
paradigm for their organization
logics.
Social Innovation and Sustainable
Development: a nurturing relationship
- e-Book Vincenzo Fucci 2022-05-06 As
social, economic and environmental
challenges increase, the path leading
to development and sustainability is
seriously jeopardised and the
implementation of avant-garde tools
and practices urges. This volume aims
to shed light on the transition that
our society has been passing through
and how we can drive this transition
towards what we value. It is
precisely in these transitional
phases that the answers we are
looking for come to surface: this is
the case of social innovation. This
relatively recent concept over the
last years gained increasing
relevance and interest. This volume
explores the complexity and the
criticality of both the notions of

social innovation and sustainable
development through the lenses of an
analytical investigation of their
meanings and nuances and examines
their processes and practices. This
volume clearly frames these notions
and emphasises the peculiarities and
the qualities that foster a nurturing
relationship between social
innovation and sustainable
development
Social Innovation Mulgan, Geoff
2019-11-26 The 21st century has
brought a cornucopia of new knowledge
and technologies. But there has been
little progress in our ability to
solve social problems across the
globe. Geoff Mulgan is a pioneer in
the global field of social
innovation. Building on his
experience advising international
governments, businesses and
foundations, he explains how it
provides answers to today’s global
social, economic and sustainability
issues. He argues for matching R&D in
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technology and science with a
socially focused R&D and harnessing
creative imagination on a larger
scale than ever before. Weaving
together history, ideas, policy and
practice, he shows how social
innovation is now coming of age,
offering a comprehensive view of what
can be done to solve the global
social challenges we face.
Ethical Dilemmas in the Creative,
Cultural and Service Industries Johan
Bouwer 2019-05-22 Ethical Dilemmas in
the Creative, Cultural and Service
Industries enhances professional
ethical awareness and supports
students' development of skills for
ethical decision-making in these
growing sectors. It focusses on the
shaping of personal and professional
values, and dealing with the moral
and ethical issues that (future)
professionals may encounter in
practice. Including a multitude of
varied and interdisciplinary case
studies, this textbook adopts an

applied ethical approach which
enables the student to combine basic
ethical theory with relevant and
‘real-life’ cases. Major ethical
issues such as CSR, ethical
leadership, human rights, fraud,
employee rights and duties, new
technology and (social)
entrepreneurship are addressed. This
will be invaluable reading for
students studying tourism,
hospitality, leisure, events,
marketing, healthcare, logistics,
retail and game development. It will
also be a suitable resource for incompany training of practitioners
already working in this wide range of
domains.
The Future of the UN Sustainable
Development Goals Samuel O. Idowu
2019-06-15 This book provides a
business-oriented analysis of the
United Nations (UN) Sustainable
Development Goals (SDG). In order to
assess their impact on businesses and
corporations, the book addresses all
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17 goals and a broad range of
industries. Gathering contributions
from Africa, Europe and Asia, it
presents both critical reviews and
case studies. In turn, the book seeks
to predict likely developments during
the next decade. To do so, it
examines evidence from today’s
business world and how companies and
corporations have been adopting the
SDGs since their release. In this
regard, it discusses the changes that
will be required and how the agenda
will affect the continent’s
development path. An underlying theme
throughout the book is the role of
monetary value and investment for
sustainable development: whether
through financing, enhanced
turnaround resulting from a more
educated population, or more socially
innovative entrepreneurs.
Putting Sustainability into Practice
Emily Huddart Kennedy 2015-12-18
Putting Sustainability into Practice
offers a robust and interdisciplinary

understanding of contemporary
consumption routines that challenges
conventional approaches to social
change premised on behavioral
economics and social psychology.
Empirical research is featured from
eight different countries, using both
qualitative and quantitative data to
support its thesis.
Creative Business and Social
Innovations for a Sustainable Future
Miroslav Mateev 2018-12-17 The book
presents high-quality research papers
presented at the 1st AUE
International research conference,
AUEIRC 2017, organized by the
American University in the Emirates,
Dubai, held on November 15th-16th,
2017. The book is broadly divided
into three sections: Creative
Business and Social Innovation,
Creative Industries and Social
Innovation, Education and Social
Innovation. The areas covered under
these sections are credit risk
assessment and vector machine-based
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data analytics, entry mode choice for
MNE, risk exposure, liquidity and
bank performance, modern and
traditional asset allocation models,
bitcoin price volatility estimation
models, digital currencies,
cooperative classification system for
credit scoring, trade-off between
FDI, GDP and unemployment,
sustainable management in the
development of SMEs, smart art for
smart cities, smart city services and
quality of life, effective drivers of
organizational agility, enterprise
product management, DEA modeling with
fuzzy uncertainty, optimization model
for stochastic cooperative games,
social media advertisement and
marketing, social identification,
brand image and customer
satisfaction, social media and
disaster management, corporate elearning system, learning analytics,
socially innovating international
education, integration of applied
linguistics and business

communication in education, cognitive
skills in multimedia, creative
pedagogies in fashion design
education, on-line summative
assessment and academic performance,
cloud concept and multimedia-based
learning in higher education, hybrid
alliances and security risks,
industry and corporate security
significance, legal regulation and
governance. The papers in this book
present high-quality original
research work, findings and practical
development experiences, and
solutions for a sustainable future.
Social Innovations in the Urban
Context Taco Brandsen 2016-04-05 This
book addresses the practice of social
innovation, which is currently very
much in the public eye. New ideas and
approaches are needed to tackle the
severe and wicked problems with which
contemporary societies are
struggling. Especially in times of
economic crisis, social innovation is
regarded as one of the crucial
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elements needed to move forward. Our
knowledge of its dynamics has
significantly progressed, thanks to
an abundance of studies on social
innovation both general and sectorspecific. However, despite the
valuable research conducted over the
past years, the systematic analysis
of social innovation is still
contested and incomplete. The
questions asked in the book will be
the following: 1. What is the nature
of social innovations? 2.What
patterns can be identified in social
innovations emerging at the local
level? 3.How is the emergence and
spread of social innovations related
to urban governance? More precisely,
which conditions and arrangements
facilitate and hinders social
innovation? We explore these
questions using different types of
data and methods, and studying
different contexts. In particular, we
focus on innovations that aim at
solving problems of the young

unemployed, single parents and
migrants. This analysis is based on
original research carried out in the
period 2010-2013 in the framework of
a European project with a specific
empirical research strategy. Research
was carried out in 20 cities in 10
different European countries.
Co-design and Social Innovation Garth
Britton 2017-04-21 Although co-design
has been practised in new service and
product development for some years,
it has only recently begun to appear
in the burgeoning field of social
innovation. It appears to be wellattuned to this new context, offering
as it does an open-ended relational
process to generate novel solutions
to problems whose very definition
seems to escape more conventional
approaches. However, even less
research attention has been paid to
co-design than to social innovation.
This book explores the potential of
co-design as a social innovation
process. It reviews the diverse
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theoretical and disciplinary
foundations on which co-design is
based. It proposes a framework for
understanding co-design as a cohesive
practice across the extremely broad
scope of its potential applications.
It explores appropriate approaches to
governance and evaluation of codesign initiatives and outlines the
key issues and limitations on its
use. Although it is intended to
provide a robust theoretical basis
for researching co-design
initiatives, it will also be of
interest to anyone who is
contemplating putting co-design into
practice.
Socio-Economic Development: Concepts,
Methodologies, Tools, and
Applications Management Association,
Information Resources 2018-11-02 The
social and economic systems of any
country are influenced by a range of
factors including income and
education. As such, it is vital to
examine how these factors are

creating opportunities to improve
both the economy and the lives of
people within these countries. SocioEconomic Development: Concepts,
Methodologies, Tools, and
Applications provides a critical look
at the process of social and economic
transformation based on environmental
and cultural factors including
income, skills development,
employment, and education.
Highlighting a range of topics such
as economics, social change, and egovernance, this multi-volume book is
designed for policymakers,
practitioners, city-development
planners, academicians, government
officials, and graduate-level
students interested in emerging
perspectives on socio-economic
development.
Social Innovations in Post-Soviet
Countries Bakhrom Radjabov 2022-06-02
This book evaluates the evolution of
social innovation in post-Soviet
Central Asia, Eastern Europe and
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Caucasus. Following the dissolution
of the USSR, organisations such as
the UNDP have encouraged local
communities and governments to
innovate in order to find solutions
to existing social problems. This
book demonstrates that progress with
social innovations has varied, with
countries with low government support
such as Uzbekistan struggling,
whereas countries with better
government support and a more active
civil society, such as Armenia and
Ukraine, have seen more positive
results. Covering the period
2012-2020 and a broad range of
countries, including Kazakhstan,
Kyrgyzstan, Tajikistan and
Uzbekistan, Moldova, Ukraine,
Azerbaijan, Armenia, and Georgia,
this book provides an impressively
broad-ranging critical analysis of
post-Soviet social innovation.
Including social innovations emerging
as a result of the Covid-19 outbreak,
this will be an important comparative

study for researchers and
practitioners working on social
innovation, and to those with an
interest in post-Soviet development.
The Economics of Social Innovation
Judith Terstriep 2022-06-23 This book
addresses ‘the economics of social
innovation’, a widely neglected topic
in regional development. The chapters
in this edited volume cover distinct
but complementary and related aspects
concerning the existing gap between
the hitherto unexploited potential of
social innovation in relation to
socio-economic challenges that
regions across Europe and globally
face. Research on social innovation
has gained momentum over the last
decade, spurred notably by the
growing interest in social issues
related to policy making, public
management and entrepreneurship in
response to the grand challenges
societies in Europe and worldwide
face. Accelerated by the normative
turn in research and innovation
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policies towards ‘missions’, social
innovation is nowadays a central
element on policy agendas, from the
urban and regional level to the
national and subnational level of the
European Commission and the OECD.
However, for social innovations to
unfold their full potential a better
understanding of underlying
mechanisms, processes and impacts is
necessary. The first three chapters
focus on framework conditions and
characteristics of social innovation.
The following two chapters emphasise
the determinants of social innovation
and translocal empowerment. In the
last part, attention is devoted to
social innovation in specific fields
such as health care and greening
society, and social innovations’
transformative potential. The
chapters in this book were originally
published as a special issue of the
journal, European Planning Studies.
Sustainable Entrepreneurship
Christina Weidinger 2013-08-13

Sustainable Entrepreneurship stands
for a business driven concept of
sustainability which focusses on
increasing both social as well as
business value - so called Shared
Value. This book shows why and how
this unique concept has the potential
to become the most recognised
strategic management approach in our
times. It aims to point out the
opportunities that arise from putting
sustainable entrepreneurship into
practice. At the same time, this book
is a wake-up call for all those
companies and decision makers who
underestimated Sustainable
Entrepreneurship before or who are
simply not aware of its greater
dimension. Well structured chapters
from different academic and business
perspectives clearly outline how
Sustainable Entrepreneurship
contributes to solving the world's
most challenging problems, such as
Climate Change, Finance Crisis and
Political Uncertainty, as well as to
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ensuring business success. The book
provides a framework of orientation
where the journey might go: What can
a successful concept of SE look like?
What are the key drivers for its
realisation? What is the role of
business in shaping the future of our
society? The book also presents best
practices and provides unique
learnings as well as business
insights from the international
Sustainable Entrepreneurship Award
(www.se-award.org). The Sustainable
Entrepreneurship Award (short SEA) is
an award for companies today who are
thinking about tomorrow by making
sustainable business practices an
integral part of their corporate
culture. Companies that receive the
SEA are being recognised for the
vision they have shown in combining
economic and sustainable
responsibility.
The Paradigm of Social Interaction
Nikolai Genov 2021-11-26 The
monograph The Paradigm of Social

Interaction presents a paradigmatic
synthesis in sociology. This is a
reaction to the growing paradigmatic
divisions in the discipline and an
attempt at fostering the cumulative
development of sociological
knowledge. The suggested conceptual
fusion includes micro-sociological
interaction theories, recent theories
of organizational interactions and
the experience from the study on
global trends. The intention is to
support the building and explanatory
application of middle-range theories
in all action spheres and at all
micro-, mezzo- and macro-social
structural levels. The paradigmatic
synthesis is developed around five
analytical concepts of the
determinants of social interactions:
environmental, technological,
economic, political and cultural
complexes. Another conceptual
framework fostering explanations
consists of social actors, relations
and processes as key parameters of
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the social interaction paradigm. The
book also examines the COVID pandemic
as a multidimensional crisis,
applying the synthetic paradigm as a
heuristic tool and knowledgeorganizing framework. It is used in
the studies on social innovations,
societal transformations and global
social trends as well. The book will
be of interest to researchers,
university teachers and doctoral and
master's students in the fields of
sociology, social theory, critical
sociology, philosophy of social
sciences, innovation and societal
transformation studies.
Social Innovation and Sustainable
Development: a nurturing relationship
FUCCI VINCENZO 2022-05-13 As social,
economic and environmental challenges
increase, the path leading to
development and sustainability is
seriously jeopardised and the
implementation of avant-garde tools
and practices urges. This volume aims
to shed light on the transition that

our society has been passing through
and how we can drive this transition
towards what we value. It is
precisely in these transitional
phases that the answers we are
looking for come to surface: this is
the case of social innovation. This
relatively recent concept over the
last years gained increasing
relevance and interest. This volume
explores the complexity and the
criticality of both the notions of
social innovation and sustainable
development through the lenses of an
analytical investigation of their
meanings and nuances and examines
their processes and practices. This
volume clearly frames these notions
and emphasises the peculiarities and
the qualities that foster a nurturing
relationship between social
innovation and sustainable
development
Social Innovation Thomas Osburg
2013-06-04 Social Innovation is
becoming an increasingly important
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topic in our global society. Those
organizations which are able to
develop business solutions to the
most urgent social and ecological
challenges will be the leading
companies of tomorrow. Social
Innovation not only creates value for
society but will be a key driver for
business success. Although the
concept of Social Innovation is
discussed globally the meaning and
its impact on the development of new
business strategies is still heavily
on debate. This publication has the
goal to give a comprehensive overview
of different concepts in the very
innovative field of Social
Innovation, from a managerial as well
as from a theoretical and social
perspective. Over 30 leading thinkers
in the field of Innovation, Strategic
Management and Organizational
Development give a well structured
inside on the latest developments and
progress in the field of Social
Innovation. Thereby the authors not

only develop a comprehensive and
unique analysis on the state-of-the
art of social innovation but also
give practical advice and information
to business leaders on how to apply
the latest management thinking on
Social Innovation to daily business
decisions. This publication has the
intention to become a milestone in
the further development of the
concept of Social Innovation as well
as to further stimulate new business
strategies necessary to overcome
world most pressing social and
ecological challenges.
Creative Business and Social
Innovations for a Sustainable Future
Miroslav Mateev 2019-01-10 The book
presents high-quality research papers
presented at the 1st AUE
International research conference,
AUEIRC 2017, organized by the
American University in the Emirates,
Dubai, held on November 15th-16th,
2017. The book is broadly divided
into three sections: Creative
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Business and Social Innovation,
Creative Industries and Social
Innovation, Education and Social
Innovation. The areas covered under
these sections are credit risk
assessment and vector machine-based
data analytics, entry mode choice for
MNE, risk exposure, liquidity and
bank performance, modern and
traditional asset allocation models,
bitcoin price volatility estimation
models, digital currencies,
cooperative classification system for
credit scoring, trade-off between
FDI, GDP and unemployment,
sustainable management in the
development of SMEs, smart art for
smart cities, smart city services and
quality of life, effective drivers of
organizational agility, enterprise
product management, DEA modeling with
fuzzy uncertainty, optimization model
for stochastic cooperative games,
social media advertisement and
marketing, social identification,
brand image and customer

satisfaction, social media and
disaster management, corporate elearning system, learning analytics,
socially innovating international
education, integration of applied
linguistics and business
communication in education, cognitive
skills in multimedia, creative
pedagogies in fashion design
education, on-line summative
assessment and academic performance,
cloud concept and multimedia-based
learning in higher education, hybrid
alliances and security risks,
industry and corporate security
significance, legal regulation and
governance. The papers in this book
present high-quality original
research work, findings and practical
development experiences, and
solutions for a sustainable future.
The New Pioneers Tania Ellis
2010-11-04 New times create new needs
– and new needs require new
solutions. The New Pioneers is a
practical guide for capitalists and
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idealists on how to navigate in the
new economic world order. It is about
the social megatrends that are
shaping our lives in new ways and
creating a new face of capitalism.
And it is about the pioneers that are
paving the way for the new business
revolution: this century's generation
of visionary leaders, social
entrepreneurs and social
intrapreneurs. 'Hardcore business
people are realising that they can
increase their profits by
incorporating social responsibility
into their business, and heartcore
idealists are realising that the use
of market methods helps them meet
their social goals successfully,'
argues Tania Ellis. With a wide array
of cases from all over the world
Tania Ellis explains the key
principles of sustainable business
success. Read The New Pioneers to
gain insight into the new rules that
are paving the way for business
unusual – for the benefit of humanity

and the bottom line. Learn more about
The New Pioneers and join the
movement of sustainable businesses
and social entrepreneurs at
www.thenewpioneers.biz
Complexity in Entrepreneurship,
Innovation and Technology Research
Elisabeth S.C. Berger 2016-02-25 This
volume discusses the challenge of
dealing with complexity in
entrepreneurship, innovation and
technology research. Businesses as
well as entire economies are
increasingly being confronted by
widespread complex systems. Fields
such as entrepreneurship and
innovation cannot ignore this
reality, especially with their
inherent links to diverse research
fields and interdisciplinary methods.
However, most methods that allow more
detailed analyses of complex problems
are either neglected in mainstream
research or are, at best, still
emerging. Against this backdrop, this
book provides a forum for the

social-innovation-solutions-for-a-sustainable-future-csr-sustainability-ethics-governance

18/29

Downloaded from kcwiki.moe on August
12, 2022 by guest

discussion of emergent and neglected
methods in the context of complexity
in entrepreneurship, innovation and
technology research, and also acts as
an inspiration for academics across
related disciplines to engage more in
complexity research.
Creative Business and Social
Innovations for a Sustainable Future
Miroslav Mateev 2019 The book
presents high-quality research papers
presented at the 1st AUE
International research conference,
AUEIRC 2017, organized by the
American University in the Emirates,
Dubai, held on November 15th-16th,
2017. The book is broadly divided
into three sections: Creative
Business and Social Innovation,
Creative Industries and Social
Innovation, Education and Social
Innovation. The areas covered under
these sections are credit risk
assessment and vector machine-based
data analytics, entry mode choice for
MNE, risk exposure, liquidity and

bank performance, modern and
traditional asset allocation models,
bitcoin price volatility estimation
models, digital currencies,
cooperative classification system for
credit scoring, trade-off between
FDI, GDP and unemployment,
sustainable management in the
development of SMEs, smart art for
smart cities, smart city services and
quality of life, effective drivers of
organizational agility, enterprise
product management, DEA modeling with
fuzzy uncertainty, optimization model
for stochastic cooperative games,
social media advertisement and
marketing, social identification,
brand image and customer
satisfaction, social media and
disaster management, corporate elearning system, learning analytics,
socially innovating international
education, integration of applied
linguistics and business
communication in education, cognitive
skills in multimedia, creative
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pedagogies in fashion design
education, on-line summative
assessment and academic performance,
cloud concept and multimedia-based
learning in higher education, hybrid
alliances and security risks,
industry and corporate security
significance, legal regulation and
governance. The papers in this book
present high-quality original
research work, findings and practical
development experiences, and
solutions for a sustainable future.
Social Innovation in the Service of
Social and Ecological Transformation
Olivier De Schutter 2021-10-14 This
book explores how the State can play
a role as an enabler of citizens-led
social innovations, to accelerate the
shift to sustainable and socially
just lifestyles. To meet the twin
challenges of environmental
degradation and the rise of
inequalities, societal transformation
is urgent. Most theories of social
change focus either on the role of

the State, on the magic of the
market, or on the power of
technological innovation. This book
explores instead how local
communities, given the freedom to
experiment, can design solutions that
can have a transformative impact.
Change cannot rely only on central
ordering by government, nor on
corporations suddenly acting as
responsible citizens. Societal
transformation, at the speed and
scope required, also should be based
on the reconstitution of social
capital, and on new forms of
democracy emerging from collective
action at the local level. The State
matters of course, for the provision
of both public services and of social
protection, and to discipline the
market, but it should also act as an
enabler of citizen-led
experimentation, and it should set up
an institutional apparatus to ensure
that collective learning spreads
across jurisdictions. Corporations
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themselves can ensure that society
taps the full potential of citizensled social innovations: they can put
their know-how, their access to
finance, and their control of
logistical chains in the service of
such innovations, rather than
focusing on shaping consumers’ tastes
or even adapting to consumers’
shifting expectations. With this aim
in mind, this book provides empirical
evidence of how social innovations,
typically developed within "niches",
initially at a relatively small
scale, can have society-wide impacts.
It also examines the nature of the
activism deployed by social
innovators, and the emergence of a
"do-it-yourself" form of democracy.
This book will appeal to all those
interested in driving societal change
and social innovation to ensure a
sustainable and socially just future
for all.
Innovations and Traditions for
Sustainable Development Walter Leal

Filho 2021-10-16 This book highlights
the vital necessity for combining
sustainable development processes
from different areas, with
applications in areas such as
science, education and production
sectors. These sectors have
previously been separated by
linguistic and technological
barriers. Breaking down these
barriers will allow an
interdisciplinary and
transdisciplinary flow of
information, leading to greater
efficiency, and towards a more real
resilient and sustainable economy
development. This book fills in the
gap in respect of publications
addressing aspects of innovation and
sustainable development and focuses
on a range of areas, such as I.
Gradual transition to innovative
development; II. Continuity of
technology in education, science and
industry; III. Convergency
directions, interdisciplinary

social-innovation-solutions-for-a-sustainable-future-csr-sustainability-ethics-governance

21/29

Downloaded from kcwiki.moe on August
12, 2022 by guest

relations in scientific research; IV.
Digital technologies for sustainable
development; V. Global trends and
regional aspects of innovation and
traditions in environmental
management; VI. International legal
regulations and environmental and
economic relations among business
communities. The publication fosters
the global efforts towards taking
better advantage of the many
opportunities which innovation in
specific areas may offer.
Social entrepreneurship and social
innovation in the Nordic countries
Nordic Council of Ministers
2015-09-23 The Nordic countries are
currently facing major challenges
with regard to maintaining and
further developing social welfare.
Against this background, the Nordic
Council of Ministers decided in
autumn 2013 to appoint a working
group to map initiatives to support
social entrepreneurship and social
innovation in the Nordic countries.

The main purpose of this mapping is
to increase knowledge of initiatives
to support social entrepreneurship
and social innovation in the Nordic
Region in the work to include
disadvantaged groups in employment
and society. This report presents the
results from the mapping and the
working group's recommendations for
further follow-up.
Perspectives for Digital Social
Innovation to Reshape the European
Welfare Systems F. Davide 2021-03-15
Social welfare is riddled with
ingrained problems that have already
defeated all standard approaches, and
reform calls for counterintuitive
action. Digital Social Innovation
(DSI) is primarily about promoting
grassroots initiatives to address
localized societal problems, and is
not normally talked about in relation
to welfare reform, but perhaps social
innovation initiatives, with their
localized and case-based approach,
could help to solve the enormous
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structural problems faced by our
welfare democracies today. This book
addresses the potential and
implications of DSI for the reform of
the European welfare state. The 14
papers collected here focus on key
issues, such as the nature of social
innovation and its effects; scaling
up to address structural problems and
make systemic change; new social
risks and challenges; the role of
digital thinking and emerging
technologies; public governance
approaches; tolerance of
institutions; integrating innovation
in the welfare system; and the
empowerment of marginalized citizens.
These topics are examined from an
integrated and multi-disciplinary
perspective, taking into
consideration not only current EU
debate on policy trends for social
protection, but also the nature of
digital transformation and its
effects on social change. The book
also highlights barriers to adoption,

as well as the potential limitations
and failures of this emerging
approach. Digital social innovation
is an emerging discipline that
deserves more attention from policy
makers and more resources from
government. Drawing on welfare
studies, political science,
sociology, psychology, law and
computer science, this book will be
of interest to researchers,
practitioners and policy makers
alike.
CSR for Purpose, Shared Value and
Deep Transformation Virginia Munro
2020-09-14 CSR for Purpose, Shared
Value and Deep Transformation focuses
on a new type of CSR, which includes
entrepreneurial innovation,
sustainable goals and shared and
integrated value in a systemsoriented approach for deep
transformation. All topics are backed
by case studies, academic literature
and future research opportunities.
Social Innovation [Open Access]
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Helmut Anheier 2018-10-29 Social
Innovation: Comparative Perspectives
investigates socio-economic impact.
Since it is hard to establish
causality and to measure social
properties when investigating impact,
especially at the level of society,
the book narrows down impact to one
priority aspect: social innovation –
understood as organizations’ capacity
to generate novel ideas, ways and
means of doing things, of addressing
public and social problems of many
kinds. This volume’s primary
assertion is that the Third Sector,
specifically through stimulating
civic involvement, is best placed to
produce social innovation,
outperforming business firms and
state agencies in this regard. By
investigating actor contributions to
social innovation across seven fields
of activity, Social innovation:
Comparative Perspectives develops our
understanding of why and how the
Third Sector is central to

functioning, cohesive and viable
societies. This volume is based on
contributions of the project "ITSSOIN
– Impact of the Third Sector as
Social Innovation" funded by the
European Commission under the 7th
framework programme. It will be of
insight across disciplines, in
particular to the growing social
innovation community, innovation
researchers more generally and to
non-profit scholars. The practical
relevance of the book will be of
interest to European and national
policy makers and practitioners
across different sectors.
Business Transformation for a
Sustainable Future Samuel Petros
Sebhatu 2021-09-06 Interconnecting
the concepts of sustainability,
innovation and transformation, this
book explains how organizations have
successfully transformed themselves
and wider society to foster a more
sustainable future, and identifies
the difficulties and challenges along
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the way. Part of the Principle of
Responsible Management Education
(PRME) series, the book promotes a
strong voice for meeting
sustainability challenges for
transformative change in a globalized
world through business education and
practice. A transition to a more
sustainable way of doing business can
only be attained by combining
technology with profound system
innovations and lifestyle changes.
The chapters in the book, each
written by a strong and wellrecognized team of researchers in the
field, open up the discussion about a
new partnership between
sustainability, innovation, and
transformation that includes the
global society (big world), the
biosphere (small planet), and also
requires a deep mind shift. The book
presents cases from business
(including Ikea and Eataly) and other
service networks including the Base
of the Pyramid (BoP), and illustrates

how these organizations have
transformed themselves for a
sustainable future. The research
perspectives are macro (policies and
legislation), meso (institutional
practices) and micro (business
practices and individual behavior).
This book is where research meets
real-world business and societal
practice. The chapters are grounded
in business research, specifically
the interdependencies between
sustainability, innovation, and
transformation, which makes for a
robust basis for describing,
explaining, and understanding the
complex challenges faced by business
and society in the 21st century. The
book is intended for graduate- and
postgraduate-level students and
executive education with implications
for practitioners. Furthermore, it
contributes to multidisciplinary
research in the field of interaction
between business and society with a
view to extending the firm-centric
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view to encompass a broader,
systemic, and dynamic understanding
of business and societal
transformation.
Using Media for Social Innovation
Aneta Podkalicka 2018-04-23 Using
media for social innovation is a
critical roadmap for understanding
and researching ‘social innovation
media’. These media initiatives seek
to find new solutions to seemingly
intractable social problems by
combining creativity, media
technologies and engaged collectives
in their design and implementation.
The book uses a number of case
studies – including youth,
Indigenous, human rights and
environmental campaign media – to
illuminate the emergence of
purposeful and productive platforms
for social change. It interrogates
the guiding principles, assumptions,
goals, practices and outcomes of
these experiments, revealing the
challenges they face, the components

of their innovation, and the
political economy within which they
operate.
Innovation for Sustainable
Development Jean-Yves Grosclaude
2014-02-20 Innovation has become the
new buzzword across the globe.
International organisations,
governments, corporates, academia and
society see it as the answer to the
major economic, social and
environmental transformations
challenging the models of the 20th
century. Innovations are occurring
worldwide and alternative solutions
to the existing problems are emerging
in all sectors: electric cars,
organic farming, renewable energy and
e-learning are good examples. These
alternatives can be ascribed with
qualities such as decentralized
frugal, flexible, smart and
democratic, virtues that are lacking
in conventional models. They are
attributed with the potential to meet
the overall global challenges such as
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climate change and the growing
inequalities between and within
countries. What is the real potential
of innovation? Does the rapid
deployment of innovations lead
towards a more sustainable and
inclusive society? Can innovations
and the emerging alternatives replace
conventional models? Beyond
technologies, what institutional
innovations are required to support
sustainable development? A Planet for
Life 2014 aims to answer these
questions and explore innovation in
all its aspects, through a series of
texts written by international
experts. The objective of this book
is to analyse experiences from across
the world and the role of innovation
in a variety of areas of development
such as urbanization, agriculture and
food, the mobility of people and
freight, education and the provision
of water and energy to all.
Responsible Entrepreneurship
Bertelsmann Stiftung 2016-05-18

Meeting the societal effects of
demographic change, globalization,
digitization and growing social
inequality requires collective action
on the part of government, civil
society and the private sector. But
what do businesses offer in
developing effective solutions to the
challenges we face as a society? The
Bertelsmann Stiftung conducted global
research on this question for the
Reinhard Mohn Prize 2016. The
findings presented here are
accompanied by contributions from
experts on the role of business and
entrepreneurship in society. They
examine how businesses are integrated
into international networks and how
they help advance society through
social innovations. As a contribution
to debates on these issues, this
volume offers recommendations for a
blueprint of responsible
entrepreneurship and a policy
framework designed to promote it.
Promotion, Recruitment and Retention
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of Members in Nonprofit Organizations
Cecilia Isabel Calderón Valencia
2021-02-08 Although research on the
value of membership of Nonprofit
Organizations (NPOs) is increasing,
there remain few theoretical and
empirical advances in this area.
Addressing this gap, this book offers
a fresh perspective, exploring how
NPOs’ survival is linked to the
promotion, recruitment and retention
of members.
Innovation Management and Corporate
Social Responsibility Reinhard
Altenburger 2018-09-21 This book
provides readers with in-depth
insights into Corporate Social
Responsibility (CSR) and
sustainability strategies, as well as
their impacts on product and process
innovation, business models and
social innovation around the globe.
It explains how resource issues,
climate change, the impacts of
pollution and economic activities,
and emerging social challenges

inevitably lead to changes in the
business environment, cost structure
and competitive advantage. Further,
it highlights how these changes
influence the process of innovation,
and how companies can gain an edge by
integrating stakeholder groups in
their innovation process, and by
considering sustainability and the
needs of society at large. The book
reflects the immense strides made in
recent years in the discussion about
the relationship between business and
society, and demonstrates the
increasing impact on innovation
management.
Handbook of Research on Social
Entrepreneurship and Solidarity
Economics Saiz-Álvarez, José Manuel
2016-05-19 Education programs in
social entrepreneurship helps to
create and fill jobs devoted to
developing the local economy, which
has become a dual transfer strategy
by which a virtuous circle occurs
between a retrofitted educational
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system based on social
entrepreneurship, and vocational
students who are highly
entrepreneurial. The Handbook of
Research on Social Entrepreneurship
and Solidarity Economics focuses on
practical experience and theoretical
models for popularizing the concept
of social entrepreneurship as a
critical element of economic growth.
Emphasizing the ways in which social
entrepreneurship benefits developing
regions, small and medium
enterprises, and low-income
communities, this handbook of

research is a pivotal reference
source for professionals, academics,
and graduate-level students in the
fields of economics, business
administration, sociology, education,
politics, and international
relations.
Innovative Economic, Social, and
Environmental Practices for
Progressing Future Sustainability
Chai Lee Goi 2021 "This book explores
the current practice in economic,
social, and environmental sustainable
development, which continues to prove
its importance in our lives as it
affects all aspects of them"--
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